
 

 

          11th March 2020
       
Dear Parent 
 
Parent Consultations 
 
As previously informed, the parent consultations will take place in the week 
commencing 22nd March.  Due to current ongoing restrictions, these will be held via 
telephone as we still cannot have face to face meetings in school. 
 
To that end the we have set aside the following days for appointments: 
Monday 22nd March  Y6 
Tuesday 23rd March  Y5 
Wednesday 24th March Y4 
Thursday 25th March  Y3 
Friday 26th March  Y2 
Monday 29th March  Y1 
Tuesday 30th March  YR   
 
All appointments will be for 10 minutes – if you require more time than this, please 
arrange another mutually agreeable time with your child’s teacher. 
 
Booking Your Appointment 
The bookings, via school website, will open tomorrow, Friday 12th March at 8:00 and 
will close on Wednesday 17th March at 17:00.   The time slot for appointments will be 
8:00 – 16:15 each day. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Helena Cusack 
Headteacher 
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